
 

                                                                                                                                  MASS TIMES 

           Saturday, Vigil Mass    6:00 pm 

                                                                                    Sunday, Family Mass   10:00 am 

                                                                                                 Student’s Mass   5:00 pm 

                                                                                                            01st March 2020  
 

ST   CARTHAGE’S   NEWSLETTER 

 

   Presbytery & Parish Centre Address:                  Church Address:  
  

  30 Bayles Street, Parkville, 3052.                            123 Royal Parade, Parkville, 3052 
  
  Telephone: (03) 9347 2493                                    Email: stcarthages@bigpond.com 

                Web: www.stcarthagesparkville.org.au 

mailto:stcarthages@bigpond.com
http://www.stcarthagesparkville.org.au/


  

This Sunday Evening 01st March:   
 Justin Peters will sing  

at the 5pm Student Mass.  
 
 

Next Sunday Evening 08th March:   
 An ensemble from  

The Australian Chamber Choir 

will sing at the  

5pm Student Mass.  

 
 

On Sunday Evening 15th March:   
 The St Carthage’s Music Group  

will lead the singing  

at the 5pm Student Mass. 
 
 

On Sunday Evening 22nd March:   
 The thirty voice 

Catholic Choir  

“In Excelsis”, will sing  

at the 5pm Student Mass  



 



ST. CARTHAGE’S PARISH 
Inaugural Annual General Meeting 

 

Dear Parishioners, 
 

This is to formally give notice of the first Annual General Meeting (AGM) of the 

St Carthage’s Parish on 15 March, following the 10.00am Mass. Following the 
Parish Council Constitutions, three weeks’ notice of the AGM is to be given, so 

that if anyone has something they would like discussed, or an issue, to bring it 

to the notice of the Council: 

a) It (the AGM) will address the following topics: 

 A full report from the Parish Council – including the Annual Financial 

Report. 
 It will consider any other matter for which not less than fourteen (14) 

days’ notice has been given to/by Parishioners. 

b) Parishioners wishing to have any matter or notice of any motion to be put 

to the Annual General Meeting for consideration, will be required to submit 
such matter or notice of motion in writing to the Parish Secretary not less than 

fourteen (14) days before the Annual General Meeting.  
Please send any correspondence to me via the Parish email address: 

stcarthages@bigpond.com 
 

Michael Elligate A.M 

Parish Priest 

 

Two or preferably three people are needed to serve tea & coffee 

after the 10am Mass on the third Sunday of the month. (Eleven 
times each year as Parish activities take a rest during January) 
The Parish Hospitality is important so please consider and if 
you think you may be able to help but wish to know more 

contact John Drennan or Margaret Rush. 
 
John Drennan  
Phone: 9347 2851 

Email: johndrennan1934@yahoo.com 
 
Margaret Rush  
Mobile: 0448 197 016 

Email: champsrush@icloud.com 

mailto:stcarthages@bigpond.com
mailto:johndrennan1934@yahoo.com
mailto:champsrush@icloud.com


 

 
 

Save The Date 
Treacy Centre,  

The Avenue Parkville 
Saturday 23rd May 2020 

Bookings OPEN Soon 

St. Carthage’s Parish Council 2020 
 

 
 

 
 

 

From left to right:  

Sr. Heather Weedon, Mrs. Carmel Frost, Mr. Richard Olive, Dr. Berise 
Heasly, Mr. Gerard Barnes, (Rev. Fr Michael Elligate A.M - not in photo). 

Prof. Rosemary Sheehan & Mr Jack. Rendell. 



 

 
 

Reflection and Prayer 
 
Copies of the Brisbane published 
Lenten Booklet are available on the 
table at the back of the church. 
 

$7.00 per copy 
Follows The Sunday Gospels  

in Lent to help some prayer or reflection. 
 

Social Justice Awareness in action  
Project Compassion 

 

During the time of Lent we recall the tradition 
that renewal in our lives may help people in 
need. Project Compassion is a means to 
contribute to the nees of people in poverty 
stricken regions of this world. Boxes and 
envelopes are available in the Church porch. 
 

 
  



  



 


